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Special EBlast - 06.20.18 

 

Welcome New Association Administrator - Shannon Kinney 

 

Please join me in welcoming our newest Peloton team member, Shannon Kinney, to the 

community!  

Shannon is our new Association Administrator, and will be working the afternoon shift at the 

Community Center front desk (12:00 - 5:00 pm).  Shannon comes to us with 7 years of 

customer service and administrative experience, including with local start-up companies in 

the brewing and fitness industries.  Shannon's first day is today.   

 

With Shannon's arrival comes the departure of Martha Paulson, our current afternoon 

Administrator, who's last day here will be in early July.  We are sorry to see Martha leave, 

but happy she will be pursuing other life interests, and that she isn't moving from her Unit 

at The Peloton! 

   

Please say "hi" to Shannon when you see her and "farewell" to Martha too.   


